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Subject: Fwd: 110 Seagate Road
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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Please forward to ARCOM - thank you.

Sent from AOL Mobile Mail
Get the new AOL app: mail.mobile.aol.com

On Monday, October 19,
2020, arcom@townofpalmbeach.com <arcom@townofpalmbeach.com> wrote:

My name is Vickie Scheuer and I own 120 Seagate Road. 

I have been gone for the summer months  visiting my grandchildren up north. 
I had no idea what was being proposed for the property right next door to mine, at 110
Seagate Road.

After seeing the photos of the white box, I am pleased that the appeal was granted for the
integrity of the island.  I do not believe that the proposed plan conforms to town code,  and
the design is completely dissimilar to the  beautiful neighborhood.

Thank you!

Vickie 
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